JARED POLIS
2ND DISTRICT, COLORADO

1727 LONGWORTH HOUSE OFFICE BUILDING WASHINGTON, DC 20515-0602 (202) 225-2161 (202) 226-7840 (FAX)

> website and email: http://polis.house.gov



Congress of the United States

House of Representatives

VICE CHAIR AND PARLIAMENTARIAN STEERING AND POLICY

PARLIAMENTARIAN OF THE WHIP

COMMITTEE ON EDUCATION AND THE WORKFORCE

SUBCOMMITTEES:

RANKING MEMBER-EARLY CHILDHOOD, ELEMENTARY, AND SECONDARY EDUCATION

> HIGHER EDUCATION AND WORKFORCE DEVELOPMENT

VICE RANKING MEMBER COMMITTEE ON RULES

COMMITTEE ON ETHICS

March 27, 2017

Ms. Catherine Weatherford President and CEO Insured Retirement Institute 1100 Vermont Avenue NW, 10th Floor Washington, DC 20005

Re: National Retirement Planning Week® 2017

Dear Ms. Weatherford:

Developing a comprehensive retirement plan is an important step that will lead many Americans to save more and ultimately achieve a financially secure future. Unfortunately, many consumers are unaware of the financial challenges ahead and are unprepared for their retirement years. With this in mind, it must be a national priority for us to communicate the importance of retirement planning. By encouraging more Americans to adequately prepare for their retirement years, we can significantly enhance financial security in the United States.

National Retirement Planning Week[®] is a significant effort that raises awareness of these important issues and provides Americans with helpful information so they can make informed decisions regarding their finances. I commend you for your leadership in leading the National Retirement Planning Coalition and applaud the contributions of all coalition members who are working to educate Americans about the importance of retirement planning. I wish you all the best as you continue this valued campaign.

Sincerely,

Jared Polis

Member of Congress